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March 27, 2009 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
The week of March 30th new pavement markings will be installed on Dunham Road near the 
intersection of Stearns Road.  Also new reflectors will be installed on the temporary concrete 
barrier wall at this location.  Daily lane closures are needed to allow this work to proceed and 
flaggers will be used to control the traffic flow. 
 
Please expect increased travel times and exercise caution while traveling through the work 
site. 
 
Questions or concerns may be directed to Brad Hunold, at (630) 262-6177. 
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